
 
 

Dear Members,   

My name is Sharon Currie-Mills and I am seeking your vote to continue service on your 
Board of Directors.  

In July 2020 I was asked to join the Board to fill a vacancy left by a departing Board 
Member.  At that time I had just started The Season’s Landscape Committee with a 
talented group of Seasons’ resident gardeners. We had an ambitious agenda, including 
the first ever fund raising event in June of 2021 “Courtyard Gardens & Cocktails”.   Our 
talented volunteers raised almost $3,000 to cover the cost of new landscaping 
throughout our community.   This Committee also provided new guidance for 
landscaping maintenance and a recommended plant listing.   Our goals were simple:   
Conserve water, make the Seasons beautiful, and raise property values.   These values 
continue under the guidance of our new Landscaping Chairperson, Becky Jessen. 

The past 24 months have been busy, to say the least.  The current Board just 
completed a year of Covenant Revisions, working with a new Design Review 
Committee (DRC) and completing much needed infrastructure construction on our 
irrigation systems.  For the past 6 months, I have also been the Board liaison to the 
DRC and continued work with the Landscape Committee.   

I would like to continue to provide Board oversight, creativity and energy toward 
decisions affecting the well being of the Seasons’ Community.  Thank you for 
your support.                                  
__________________________________________________________ 
My background BR (Before Retirement) was diverse and fulfilling.  I retired as a Senior Vice President of 
Operations with Discovery Communications.  My responsibilities included management of distribution 
services in the Consumer Products Division, Viewer Relations for (then) 9 networks and the Education 
Channel.    

My education includes a BA in Journalism, an MA in Corporate Communications.  I have also been an 
Adjunct/Assistant Professor at The University of Cincinnati, and here at CMU.   

I’ve served our larger Community on two Volunteer Boards – The Colorado National Monument 
Association, and The Roice-Hurst Humane Society. 



 

 


